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Dear Planning Dept.

Under no circumstances can the water board be allowed to increase the
disoharge of Nitrogen, Phosphorous and Ammonia from the Brooklyn Water
treatment plant or any other for that matter. They made an agreement
with the popufation of Sydney and the Government of the day. They
cannot be allowed to walk away or vary the agreement.

They cannot be allowed to bugger up the environment in the river and all
the wildlife, agriculture ( inoluding the commercial oyster beds)and
quality of lifestyle and the environment flnally improved after years of
neglect. The river does not need to return to more algal blooms and the
stink of the ammonia, nitrogen etc..

The reason given - it costs to must to stick to the agreement given over
the levels of these chemicals discharged is ridiculousl lf they got the
technology wrong that is their blem and must fix it at their
cost not the communities.

I repeat under no circumstances can approval be gíven to this outrageous
proposal.

Kind Regards,
Robyn Pogany


